
Gamber Lacrosse 

 

Parent/Guardian Code of Conduct 
 

The Gamber Lacrosse Program is committed to providing a safe, fun and learning experience for the players. 
The Program goals are intended to encourage the players to succeed on and off the field through team 
commitment and friendships, improving skills, physical fitness, good sportsmanship, respectful behavior, 
academic achievement and positive citizenship. 
 
Parent/Guardian conduct should foster the goals of the Gamber Lacrosse program. Parents/Guardians will not 
act in a way that demonstrates disrespect for the game officials, players, coaches, Board members or parents 
of the Gamber Lacrosse teams and of the opposing teams. 
 
Outlined below is your role as a Parent/Guardian and the communication process between Parent/Guardian 
and Coach. 
 
Your Role as a Parent/Guardian: 
● Be a positive role model 
● Show your child support, win or lose 
● Control your emotions regarding team placement and at games 
● Be a supporter of the entire team, coaches and volunteer Board 
● Respect the Coaches and officials 
● Communicate with the Coaches in a positive manner 
● Encourage your child to achieve realistic goals based on his/her athletic ability 
● Recognize improved performance and that it’s not all about winning 
 
Communication between Parent/Guardian and Coach: 
If a Parent/Guardian has a question and/or concern such as the Coach’s interaction with your son/daughter, or 
suggestions on improving his/her lacrosse skills, please follow the steps as outlined below: 

1. Email or call the Gamber Lacrosse Coordinator to express your thoughts and/or concerns. If it is team 
placement or game related, please do not contact the Coordinator within 48 hours after the 
conclusion of the event. Contact information for the Coordinator is located on the Gamber Lacrosse 
website. 

2. Do not confront a Coach within 24 hours after a game as this is not the appropriate time to deal with 
certain matters. 
 

I understand the conduct expected of me as a Parent/Guardian of a Gamber Lacrosse player. Failure to 
comply with the above may result in a review of the incident by the Gamber Lacrosse Board, and suspension 
of the Parent/Guardian from future Gamber Lacrosse events, as determined and enforced by the Board. 

 


